
March 13, 2025

Dear P.S.234 Families,

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the end of our afterschool
program, we want to remind you of the remaining days your child will be attending. The
last scheduled days for the afterschool program are listed below.

Please ensure that your child is picked up on time and that any necessary arrangements
are made for their final days in the program.

 If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach
out to our parent coordinator Mr. Brown, at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov.

Thank you for your continued support.
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